
 

 

 

 

Triangle Amenity Newsletter 
For the residents of Triangle Garden, W9 

Spring 2024 

Dear Residents,  
 
As spring unfurls, Triangle Garden 
is our little oasis of greenery 
nestled amidst the bustling streets 
of Little Venice. We celebrate the 
arrival of this new season and we 
hope the garden offers solace, 
inspiration and a sense of 
community to all its residents. 
 
We have some fun summer 
events planned (see boxes to the 
right for details) where we look 
forward to seeing many of you 
there. 
 
As stewards of this precious space 
and to ensure the safety and 
enjoyment of all, please 
remember to follow the rules of 
the garden, respecting the flower 
beds, refraining from making 
excessive noise and not climbing 
trees. 
 
On another note, we would like to 
take a moment to express our 
heartfelt gratitude to a cherished 
member of our community. After 
years of dedicated service, Liz 
Stanger is stepping down from her 
role on the garden committee.  
 
Liz’s passion, commitment, and 
tireless efforts have been 
instrumental in shaping our 
garden into the thriving haven it is 
today. We extend our deepest 
thanks for her invaluable 
contributions. 
 
Warmly, 
 
Triangle Garden Committee 
 
P.S. You can find a list of the rules 
at the garden entrances and at 
www.triangleamenity.com 
 

Save the Dates 
2024 Social Events in 

the garden 
	

Summer Party with the 
phenomenal, The Black 
Hat Band, playing live  

Sunday, 30th June  
3-6pm 

 
End-of-Summer Party 

DJ and Saxophone 
Sunday, 8th September 

3-6pm 
 

If you are planning to bring 
more than 10 people to these 

events, please email 
info@wb19.co.uk  

with details. 

Other important information: 
  
1- Open Garden Squares Weekend will take place on 
Saturday, 8th June and on Sunday, 9th June. Triangle 
Garden will ONLY be open to visitors on Sunday, 9th 
June between 10am and 5pm. 
  
2- We will have another Family Sleepover in the garden 
(for residents only) on Saturday, 21st September. Save 
the date. 
 
3- If you would like to host a larger group of people in the 
garden, please remember to email info@wb19.co.uk and 
ask for permission so that it doesn’t coincide with 
another event in the garden. 
 
4- We are reviewing our position on short term lets 
(shorter than 30 days) and their access to the garden. If 
you have any thoughts on the matter, please let the 
committee know via email info@wb19.co.uk. 


